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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In Geography this term we have been learning about the continent of North America. 
As part of this topic we will be comparing an area of North America with our local area. 
To support this learning, on Thursday 8th December we will be walking safely to 
Jeskyns Park, looking at geographical features around the park and returning back to 
school before lunch.  
 
Please make sure your child has a water bottle, appropriate footwear for this walk and 
a warm coat. They may also wish to wear hats, scarves or gloves. Otherwise they must 
be in their usual uniform. 
 
We hope the children will enjoy this practical approach to immerse them in their 
learning as curious field-work geographers! 
 
Miss Furzer and Miss Franklin                     

 
 


